Upcoming Trip 205479

From Meredith Ware <meredithware@hotmail.com>
To custcare@rooms101.com <custcare@rooms101.com>
Date 2022-07-27 13:46

Good Afternoon,

| was writing to request that the room booked for August 4th-7th 2022 be cancelled. I've been calling the provided numbers and haven't been able to reach
anyone at the aforementioned numbers.

As of today the $50 deposit has been paid. This email is my 7 day notice that | want to cancel my room and per Rooms101 policy no more funds will be
deducted from the bank account provided to Rooms101. | do desire to book the vacation package for another time.

Thank-you,
Meredith Ware

(901)921-2050
Invoice #205479
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